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Written by Carter Watts, Student

Educational Experience Designer
(SEED), CEI Office

This newsletter is a great way to stay up-to-
date with STEAM in the City. You'll be the
first to know about upcoming professional
development opportunities, resources that
are newly available, and our latest
programming. We hope this newsletter
will help us stay in communication! This
newsletter will be sent out once a month
with important updates so be sure to look
out for it in your inbox. If you think of
anything you want us to include in
upcoming newsletters, let us know at
STEAM@barnard.edu

IN THIS
MONTH'S ISSUE:

 Welcome Cohort 2!
e Teacher Spotlight
» Upcoming Events

Written by Katelyn Lam, Student
Educational Experience Designer

(SEED), CEI Office

We appreciate your involvement in our
STEAM in the City Institute and hope to
get to know you soon.

The newsletter is brought to you by
Barnard College's Student Educational
Experience Designers (SEEDs). SEEDs
work closely with Teacher Fellows to
develop, assist, and facilitate hands-on
STEAM learning experiences. ;-
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TEACHER FELLOW SPOTLIGHT

Chaelee Dnflfoe
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CLUB OF HARLEM

Get to know Chaelee

Chaelee Dalton (They/Them) is a Teacher
Fellow from Cohort 1 of the STEAM in the
City Institute. In their spare time, they enjoy
writing poems, collaging, and making ice
cream.

Advice for YOU!

Chaelee has a bit of advice for the incoming
cohort of teachers. They urge you to utilize the
resources that are available to you as much as
possible. You may be entitled to resources that
you might not be aware of. Barnard and the
STEAM in the City program can work with you
to help figure out what can best support your
students. There is an abundance of resources
available to you and it is important to take
advantage of them!

Keeping up with Chaelee

Chaelee is currently working on developing
curriculum and activities for future summer camps at
the Boys and Girls Club of Harlem. Chaelee shares that
they hope to create an Amazing Race themed
curriculum composed of Amazing Race themed STEM
challenges that are rooted in Harlem and in immigrant
communities in Harlem. Chaelee hopes students will
"learn not only about the world, but about their
neighborhood and how that integrates with different
STEM concepts, careers, and knowledge." Beyond
future activities, Chaelee strives to facilitate an
environment for students that models a Harlem-
Pictured: Chaelee Dalton during STEAM  focused, interactive, and career-relevant learning

in the City Institute experience.




UPCOMING EVENTS

STEAM IN THE CITY

(SITC) INSTITUTE
Coming soon: the STEAM in the
City Summer Institute will run
from July 11-15! We are so excited
for you to come and see what we
have planned! Get ready for design
challenges, tree identification, and
making bee habitats.

3009 Broadway and meet us
at the Barnard Gates!

IMPORTANT
INFORMATION FOR
MONDAY

On Monday we will meet you at the
Barnard Gates (3009 Broadway, New
York, NY 10027) and programming
will begin at 9:00am.

Barnard will reimburse parking pass
costs for those that are driving;
please save your parking receipts if
you choose to drive.

We will be outside today so wear
comfortable clothes and shoes!

CHECK oUuT We will be recording video material
'« for a Cohort 2 feature video and
COHORT 1'S j;rticle next week as well. Stay tuned
/STEAM IN MEDIA FEATURE: for more information!
/] https://barnard.edu/news/city-parks-
X THE CITY become-living-labs-steam-city
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